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Monday 6th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that all of the Year 2 classes are coming together for our 
Christmas performance this year. Jointly, Pelican, Penguin and Puffin classes will put on an 
upbeat, modern nativity called ‘Baarmy Bethlehem’. We will be offering two performance 
times with the hope that these are accessible for all. 
 
MORNING PERFORMANCE - Wednesday 13th December: 9:30-10:30am 
EVENING PERFORMANCE - Thursday 14th December: 6:00-7:00pm  
 
As the cast will be large, and to make sure we adhere to fire safety regulations, the 
performances will be ticketed, allowing two tickets per Year 2 pupil. Small children will not 
need a ticket if they can be seated on laps. Buggies will need to be parked in the school 
entrance.  
 
Tickets can be booked online from 10:00am on Thursday 9th November at: https://the-
giles-nursery-and-infants.eventcube.io/ Please make sure you click on your preferred 
performance to book tickets. You will need to show your E-ticket on a smart device, or 
have it printed on the day of the performance you are attending. 

 
We hope that children will be in attendance for both performances and request that they 
return to school at 5:30pm on Thursday 14th December for the 6:00pm performance. We 
will confirm the pickup time closer to the performance date, but it will most likely be 
around 6:45pm. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your Year 2 class team. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs. Trott, Miss Hill, Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Humphrey 
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